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18/03/2025

MS Colleen Colleen Button
6A Alto Ave / 6A ST
NSW 2092

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Could you do this submission? I am objecting to the amended DA for North Harbour Marina.

The 50m channel is dangerous. Whenever I have kayaked here, I feel safe because all the
larger boats are forced to travel slowly. A 50m channel will create a faster-moving water
highway that I will have to cross. That is inherently more dangerous. It amazes me that the
developer is claiming this as a safety measure.

Much larger boats will be able to enter the channel. That again is far more dangerous.

The lack of a wide channel reduces the size of boat using this area and the speed at which
they travel. The only safe option is to reject the 50m boat freeway.




